Dear parents and students,

Students interested in running for office will participate in the following as part of the application process.

Fill out an application using the Google Form.

https://docs.google.com/a/spusd.net/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSd1llz027\_plXJqMfSLJ9gQmtlBSE5Ti\_q13LaVISP4 CGzwVw/viewform

Write a 5 paragraph composition to share why you are running for office Write a speech to be delivered to the student body Create a campaign poster (materials to be provided)

Applications and essays are due to Ms. Rodriguez at <a href="rodriguez@spusd.net">rrodriguez@spusd.net</a> by Thursday, September 15th @ 12:15 pm online.

No late applications/essays will be accepted.

Meeting to find out if they are able to run, Friday, September 16th@ 12:15 pm, in Room 24.

\*If your application is accepted, your poster and speech will be due on Wednesday, September 21st.

\*Elections will be held on Friday, September 23th after Friday Assembly.

Ms. Rodriguez